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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Thursday 16th May - as part 

of our topic on tree 

identification, we are going to 

Princes Park.  We will be looking 

at different types of trees to 

be able to identify their 

features. 
 

We will walk to the park after 

lunch and will be back for home 

time. 
 

Please be aware of the weather 

and if necessary provide a 

waterproof coat and sensible shoes. 
 

If you have any queries, please speak to Miss Connor. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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